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Russ Litchfield
Hello,

I would like to express my complete support of the proposed “Comstock” apartment development at the corner of
Comstock Ave. and Philadelphia St. I live a couple of blocks from this location and often walk by the empty bank
building that is currently on this corner. I think that it is appropriate for a “blighted” corner and fits in with the
overall plan and goals for Uptown Whittier. It is in walking distance of the main commercial streets and is on a
transit corridor (buses). The parking provisions will encourage walking. The design fits in to the area and will help
provide needed housing in Whittier.

I know that there are some who will find reasons to oppose any development in Whittier, particularly Uptown.

Russ Litchfield
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